
 

Minutes of the Meeting [of the Castlecrag Progress Association] held 10th May 1927 [see 
page 70 of Minute Book] 

Present: 

Mr Herbert in Chair. Mr & Mrs Solomon, Mrs Herbert, Miss Lightfoot, Mr Borril, 
Mr Small, Mr Poyett, Mr Gilchrist, Mr Nixey, Mr R Herbert, and Mr Johnson. 

Minutes of previous meeting were read and received. 
Correspondence was read and received. It included letters to town clerk Willoughby 
re construction of lighting of certain streets – also buss [sic] service. 
Correspondence was received. 

It was moved by Mr Borril, seconded by Mr Solomon, that the Association ask the 
treasurer to deliver up the books – carried. 

There followed a discussion of the buss service.  It was moved by Mr Solomon, 
seconded by Mr Borril, that it be left in the hands of Mr Herbert to call a meeting if 
it were necessary to go on with the buss petition and no definite news of the return 
of the busses was received. 

Re the railroad, Mr Herbert stated he was conferring with Mr Bayles about an 
alternate route while Mr Griffin was collecting data for it. 

Mrs Solomon, chairman of the School Committee, gave a report on the visit of Mr 
Riley, the Inspector of Schools. Mr Riley, she said, pointed out that the interests of 
the peninsular only were to be served and there did not seem to be enough 
representatives from this position.  He advised recanvassing this district and asked 
for further information re available sites. A note of thanks was moved to the School 
Committee for their work. 
Signed: L M Lightfoot (Assistant Secretary) 


